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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 3:00 PM
To: 'Kelly, JR'
Cc: Truitt, John; 'roth.danielle@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: RE: Steve Reilly

Hi JR, 
 
Per your request, we have made the changes to OPC’s contact information in the three dockets listed 
below.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Kelly, JR [mailto:KELLY.JR@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 1:47 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Truitt, John 
Subject: RE: Steve Reilly 
 
Dorothy – Please list the following OPC staff under these dockets: 
 
140217-WU – John Truitt TRUITT.JOHN@leg.state.fl.us   
140158-WS – John Truitt TRUITT.JOHN@leg.state.fl.us 
130265-WU – Danielle Roth roth.danielle@leg.state.fl.us  
 
Thanks. 
 
JR 
 
 
J.R. Kelly 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street 
Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400 
850-488-9330 
850-487-6419 Fax 
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From: Dorothy Menasco [mailto:DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US]  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 10:53 AM 
To: Kelly, JR <KELLY.JR@leg.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer <CStauffe@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Steve Reilly 
 
Good morning, Mr. Kelly, 
 
We appreciate your bringing this matter to our attention.  Research has shown that atty Reilly was 
listed as an interested person in the three dockets shown below.  Per your request below, we have 
added your name and contact information to those dockets in place of Mr. Reilly’s: 
 
140217-WU 
140158-WS 
130265-WU 
 
Should you have any questions, concerns, or changes regarding same, please contact me at 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us or 850-413-6770.   
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Kelly, JR" <KELLY.JR@leg.state.fl.us> 
Date: November 30, 2015 at 7:22:03 AM EST 
To: Carlotta Stauffer <CStauffe@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Steve Reilly 

Hi Carlotta – I saw where you attempted to email (and then faxed) some documents to Steve 
Reilly.  Please note that Steve retired and is no longer employed at OPC.  If you still have Steve’s name 
on any dockets, feel free to forward any communications from your office to me.  Thanks. 
  
JR 
  
J.R. Kelly 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street 
Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400 
850-488-9330 
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850-487-6419 Fax 




